
THE 2023 PAUL RIMMER MUSIC SCHOLARSHIP 
 

The Rimmer Scholarship was established at Avenue Church in memory of Paul 

Rimmer who was an outstanding church musician. This scholarship is designed to 

assist students in grades 7-11 with musical training. One scholarship is awarded 

yearly, on Sunday, May 14th at the 9:00 a.m. worship service. 

 

The scholarship is awarded to a student who is:  

1) currently in 7th – 11th grade,  

2) currently or has recently been involved in the Music Ministries  

 of Avenue Church,  

3) willing to use his or her musical talents in the ministry  

 of Avenue Church.  

 

The Scholarship is $500 which will be paid to a music teacher or music school  

on your behalf. 

 

Applications are available in the church office. Please return completed 

applications to the church office by Friday, May 5, 2023. Please contact Kevin 

Chamberlain for more information. 

 

 

 

 

 

Kevin B. Chamberlain 
Minister of Music and Organist 

Avenue United Methodist Church 

20 N. Church Street 

Milford, DE 19963 

(302) 422-8111 (church office) 

(302) 236-1276 (cell) 

kbchamberlain@avenueumc.com  

A United Methodist Congregation 

mailto:kbchamberlain@avenueumc.com


2023 PAUL RIMMER MUSIC SCHOLARSHIP 
Application 

 

 

Name________________________________________     Grade____________ 

 

Address___________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone______________________     Email______________________________ 

 
Please type all answers.  

 

Write a brief statement why you wish to further your musical training. 

 

 

 

 

In a few sentences tell us about your past and present involvement in the 

Music Ministries of Avenue Church. 

 

 

 

 

In a few sentences tell us how you would use the Paul Rimmer Music 

Scholarship, and how that would assist you as part of Avenue Church’s 

Music Ministry. 

 

 

 

 

 

Please enclose a letter from a music teacher describing your current musical 

proficiency, and your potential for growth.  

 

 

 

 

 

Please return completed application to Avenue Church by 3:00 p.m. on  

Friday, May 5, 2023. 


